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Jenolan Caves Road near Hampton 
open to two-way traffic 

Carlos Creek slope repair 
Jenolan Caves Road  
18 December 2024 

 

 Transport for NSW acknowledges the Traditional Custodians of the lands on which we work and 
pays respect to Elders past and present. 

The NSW Government is working to 
repair significant damage on Jenolan 
Caves Road on the Carlos Creek slope 
near Hampton. 

Lead contractor, McIlwain, has completed the 
essential stabilisation work at Carlos Creek. 

Jenolan Caves Road at Hampton is now open to 
two-way traffic. 

What are the next steps?  

Temporary asphalt has been laid to allow the 
road to reopen the road prior to Christmas.  

After the school holidays an asphalting crew will 
return to site and complete the final layer of 
asphalt. 

Essential safety barrier will be installed in 
January 2025 which will require the road to be 
reduced to a single lane during work hours. 

When and where we’ll be working 

Safety barrier installation will take place from 
Monday 6 January 2025, from 7am to 5pm and is 
expected to take 10 shifts to complete, weather 
permitting. 

We have included a map to show the location of 
this work that will take place in January.  

What will this mean for you? 

You may notice: 

• noise from machinery and equipment 

• traffic control and signage in place 

• single lane closures and reduced speed 
limits. 

 

Traffic impacts 

• During work hours, a reduced speed limit to 
40 km/h will be in place. Outside of work 
hours, the speed limit will be 60km/h. 

• Single lane closures. 

• Intermittent stopping. 

All road users are advised to follow the directions 
of signs and traffic control and slow down on 
approach. 

For the latest traffic updates, call 132 701, or visit 
livetraffic.com or download the Live Traffic NSW 
App. 

We understand that this work will generate some 
inconvenience and we thank you for your 
patience. 

Managing our impact 
We aim to manage our work to avoid impacts to 
the community and the environment.  

This includes:  

• reducing our noise as much as possible 
• turning off machinery and vehicles when 

not in use. 
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Location of works that will take place in January  

  

 

Contact us 

 

Project Infoline 1800 167 499 
 

 

 

western.projects@transport.nsw.gov.au 

 

nswroads.work/jcroad 

 

For the latest traffic updates: 
Call 132 701, visit livetraffic.com or 
download the app Live Traffic NSW 

  


